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PIC 
DOMESTIC INSECTICIDE

REG.NO. 17587 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: PROPOXUR 0.6%

 ANT, ROACH & SPIDER KILLER

WITH RESIDUAL ACTION

ALSO KILLS CRICKETS, SILVERFISH,
AND OTHER CRAWLING INSECTS INDOORS OR OUT.

NET WEIGHT 325 g.

CAUTION: EXPLOSIVE 
DANGER: EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

PIC CORPORATION
ORANGE, N.J. 07050

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DIRECTIONS FOR CRAWLING INSECTS IN HOMES, GARAGES AND ON PATIOS: 
Residual spray treats hard-to-reach areas up to 1.5 metres away. 
Point spray away from people, pets and plants.  Spray infested
surfaces until wet, moving stream rapidly to prevent excessive
wetting.

OUTDOOR USE: Ants, Clover Mites, Crickets, Earwigs, Fleas,
Millipedes, Sow Bugs and Spiders.  Spray infested areas including
outside of screen doors, window frames, foundations, patios or
other places where insects may enter.  Spray Ant runways and
directly into Spider webs.  Do not spray plants or grass.  Repeat
as necessary.

INDOOR USE: Ants, Cockroaches, Earwigs, Brown Dog Ticks,
Crickets, Millipedes, Silverfish, Spiders.  Spray baseboards,
under sinks, behind stoves, in cracks and other places where
insects may hide.  Spray Ant trails.  Keep children away from
treated surface until spray is dry.



CAUTION: Avoid excessive wetting of plastic, rubber, asphalt,
linoleum or other surfaces which may be affected by oils.

FLAMMABLE: Do not use in presence of open flame or spark. 
Temperature over 50 deg C may burst container.  Do not throw into
fire.  Remove pets, cover aquarium and food utensils before
spraying.  Do not use on humans, animals or plants.  Do not use
as a space spray.

WARNING:  May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed
through the skin.  Avoid breathing of spray mist and provide good
ventilation while treating.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes,
clothing, feed or food.  Wash with soap and water after using. 
Should poisoning occur get prompt medical aid.  Atropine is
antidotal.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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